
 

                                      Indian School Al Ghubra 

 

 

18th October 2023 

To the Parents of Classes 1 and 2  

    We are pleased to inform you that the school will be conducting an                       

    Art Competition on 15th November 2023 for our students. 

Kindly make your ward practice for the same on the topics given below: 

Class 1 

1. Elephant on Vacation   

2. Happy Family 

 

• Class 2 

1. Family Trip to a Beach 

2.  Any one Festival of India 

3. Class Concert                                     

                                                                                                                

Details for the competition are as follows: 

• Paper size A4 

• Medium of colouring – colour pencils 

• Drawing should be creative, attractive and relevant to the topic chosen. 

 

Best wishes 

Principal 

 


